
Join the Auburn Recreation Department as they bring you the first annual Father 

Daughter Dance. All family members are welcome to join in on this exciting  

evening of  dance, snacks, music and more. There will be a Red Carpet arrival and 

photo opportunities as well! 

February 20th 2016 
6:00pm to 9:00pm 

At the Norway 
Savings Bank Arena 

Tickets are $25 per parent/child. 
 $5 per additional child.  

 
Tickets can be purchased at the  

Recreation Department. 
 

Hasty Community Building 
48 Pettengill Park Rd. 

For any questions, contact the 
office at: 

207-333-6601  
Ext. 2101 
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